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The bill requires nuclear power plants to establish a 
trust fund by January 1. 1986 to hold all money collected 
for disposal of certain spent nuclear fuel. The money would 
be used to pay the U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) for 
disposal of that fuel on January l, 1998, or earlier if DOE 
is ready to accept the fuel. fhe trust fund applies only to 
fuel burned before April 7, 1983 because plants have been 
paying directly to DoE for fuel burned on or after that 
date. Payments and income of the fund are exempt. from State 
and hopefully federal taxation. 

Maine Yankee has collected $50,367,641.93 for disposal of 
that spent fuel burnE!d before April 7, 1983. 

Committee:! amendment. 11 A11 (S---286) is a redraft. of the bi11 
which still requires establishment of the fund by Jan. 1, 
1986, but allows the licensee to spread out payments into 
the fund over a period of years in accordance with sound 
fina~cial practice. (US DOE would receive their payment. of 
the full amount plus interest in 1998 or earlier). The 
owner's agreement must. be amended to guarantee each owner's 
acceptance of its share of the ultimate financial 
responsibility for spent fuel. Any assets remainjng in the 
fund at the time of dissolution are returned to the owners 
and made available for retail rate treatment.. 

Another amendment (S-340) was added by the appropriations 
committee in the Senate to delete the tax exemption for the 
income to the fund, because that wqould have resulted in a 
loss of revenue of $58,000 in FY86 and $64,000 in FY87. 
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